
 

 

 
 

***Kern Health Systems is Moving!*** 
September 4, 2019 
 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
To better meet the needs of its providers, members, and community, effective September 23, 2019 KHS is moving into a 
new administration office. The new office address is 2900 Buck Owens Blvd., Bakersfield, CA 93308.  The new office is 
located next to the historic Bakersfield sign, across from the Buck Owens Crystal Palace. 
 
 
What does this mean to KHS Providers?  Effective September 23, 2019 please make note of the following items: 
 

 All claims and correspondence should be mailed to PO Box 85000 Bakersfield, CA 93380-9998 

 All KHS Board of Directors and committee meetings will be held at the new location 

 All existing onsite KHS Health Education classes will be conducted at the new location 

 Existing KHS phone and fax numbers will remain unchanged 
 
KHS asks that all providers update their systems and records to reflect the new address.  If you have any further 
questions regarding the above, please contact your Provider Representative or the Provider Network Management 
Department at (661) 664-5000. 
 
Thank you for your continued participation in the KHS network and thank you for your dedicated services to meet the 
needs of KHS members! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Emily Duran 
Director of Provider Relations 
Kern Health Systems 


